No: SH/15

JOURNAL OF GENETICS 18/1.BARRACKPORE TRUNK ROAD P.O. BELGHORIA (W. Bengal) INDIA Phone: 56-2779

January 30, 1962

To
Professor Joshua Lederberg,
Department of Genetics,
Stanford University,
Medical Center,
Palo Alto, California,
U.S.A.

Dear Professor Lederberg,

Please refer to your letter dt. Jan 23, 1962 to Professor Haldane. Professor Haldane left for the Marine Biological Station in Porto Novo (S.India) on Monday, January 29, in the morning. He is not due here before February 6th. I shall therefore forward your letter to him on his arrival.

year Thanking you,

Yours sincerely,

(A.K.Bhattacharyya)
Secretary to Professor J.B.S.Haldane

TBS

7